
 

 

 

 

May 30, 2018 

  

Dear County Council, 

Re: Community Water Fluoridation  

The Windsor-Essex County Dental Hygienists’ Society (WECDHS) supports community water 
fluoridation, as an effective, easily-accessible, and inexpensive way to improve the oral health of 
Windsor-Essex County, regardless of age or income level. We strongly believe in the preventive benefits 
of fluoride. 

We feel Council’s decision to reinstate our community’s water fluoridation will have a positive effect on 
the oral health, and thus overall health, of all our residents. 

Thanks to Council for considering our input. 

 

Sincerely, 

WECDHS 

PO BOX 35006 
1421 Grand Marais Rd. West 
Windsor, ON  
N9E 4V0 
 

 


